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REACH Compliance Statement 

 
February 1, 2025 

 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
In June 2007, the European Union Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 concerning the Registration, 
Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) was first released.  This 
Regulation establishes specific duties and obligations for companies in the European Union 
(EU) that manufacture or import substances on their own, in preparations, or in articles. Under 
the definition of the REACH regulations EC1907/2006, PowerFilm, Inc is a producer of “articles”. 
PowerFilm does not manufacture or supply “substances” or “preparations” and our “articles” do 
not involve “intentional release of substances”.  Therefore, no registration or pre-registration is 
required for the product we supply to you.   
 
REACH requires “article” suppliers to inform recipients if an article contains a Substance of Very 
High Concern (SVHC) in excess of 0.1% by weight.  Based on the material content certifications 
provided by PowerFilm’s suppliers, none of these substances are present in the materials we 
use in our Electronic Component solar panels, including packing and shipping materials. 
Therefore, PowerFilm products do not contain any of these SVHC in excess of 0.1% by weight.  
 
PowerFilm certifies to the best of our knowledge that our solar panels and development kits do 
not contain an SVHC above the threshold value declared as per ECHA as of January 21, 2025.  
The EU announced on January 21, 2025 an updated list of the candidate 247 SVHC chemicals. 
The list can be found at:  https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table. 
 
PowerFilm, Inc will continue to comply with REACH requirements and notify customers of any 

change in article content. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Daniel Stieler 

President 

PowerFilm, Inc 

1287 XE Place 

Ames, IA 50014 


